
NIARA, INC. MEETING MINUTES 

JULY 6, 2019 

The meeting of the NIARA Inc,was held at Richard’s Restaurant in Auburn, IN with 31 members present.  

All  were self introduced.  A visitor  from Midland Michigan  Larry Macklin was also in attendance. 

 

The Secretary’s report was accepted with a motion by Jack Dold and Second by Leonard Shaffer. 

The Treasurer’s report was given  and approved with a motion by Shannon Brown and a second by Jack 

Dold. 

Field Day report was given by Jeff Delucenay and Pat Stemen.  We did well and everyone had fun.  Our 

Thanks to all who participated. 

Our first W9OU hamfest will be on July 20, 2019.  Vendor arrival at 7:00 A.M. and open  to public 9:00 

A.M. – 2:00 P.M.  Tickets are  available for $5.00 each.,  Volunteers will meet Friday, July 19 at 7:00 PM.at 

the First Christian Church. 

Special Event station – K9A will be Labor Day Weekend and we will operate from our homes.  Thanks Jack 

Dold for logo. 

Internet Coordinator report was given by Ritchie Short. Documents on internet are on Word Press. 

Next Tech night will be on traffic handling subjects coming up,  Check Website W9OU.org for   latest date 

and time. 

Dave Southern has shirts and patches with him.  Please see him after the meeting. 

Farnswoth birthday having a special  events station.  Again check website W9OU for details. 

Paul Freeburn  is having 96th birthday on Sunday, July 14th.  Open house to be held at his Son’s in Garrett, 

IN. 

50/50 drawing was won  by Dennis Brink.  Congratulations to Dennis.  Total was $80.00. Dennis donated 

back to association. Thank Dennis. 

Meeting Adjourned. 


